
COE TUtors

Interested families can apply for the spring semester 
starting on January 18. The application form will be posted 
on the COE TUtors site.

We understand the impact the shift to virtual learning has had on all 
students, but in particular our underserved student populations. 
Therefore, the TU College of Education has established the COE TUtors 
program. 

COE TUtors is a free online tutoring program for K-12 students in 
Maryland. The tutors are teacher candidates at Towson University. With 
support and guidance from faculty members, they will design lessons for 
each tutoring session based on students’ needs and will provide families 
with feedback on student progress.

The program will offer:
• tutoring in specific content areas (math, reading, 

writing)
• additional support for students with exceptionalities
• English language support

Tutoring sessions will occur weekly and last 30-60 
minutes.

All tutoring sessions will occur via Zoom. You can learn 
more about the policies for tutoring sessions on the 
COE TUtors site.

https://www.towson.edu/coe/centers/tutors/
https://zoom.us/
https://www.towson.edu/coe/centers/tutors/

